UAW-FCA-FORD-GENERAL MOTORS LEGAL SERVICES PLAN
1795 Lafayette Street, Janesville, WI 53546
Phone: (608) 755-1566 Fax: (608) 352-4056
Attorney Lisa M. Schultz / Email: lisasc@uawlsp.com

February 07, 2023

City Clerk James R. Owczarski
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ey

= 2 =3

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 L Il

o ;O

e o ﬁl

RE:  Verther L. Perry / File Number: 220802 x Y B
Dear Mr. Owczarski: nn @
O 2~
Please be advised that this office represents Verther L. Perry in connection with the™'

Notice of Disallowance of Claim you issued in connection with File No. 220802 on
October 11, 2022, in the amount of $5,550.73.

It is our position that the above-referenced Notice of Disallowance of Claim was issued
in error given the fact that my client supplied you with written documentation which

proves that the damages she suffered were the direct result of a broken City water main
located on Milwaukee City Property.

As a result, we are hereby respectfully requesting that you revisit this File and review
your decision of Disallowance of Claim. Again, the documentation provided previously
by my client clearly establishes that the sole cause of her damage was the failure of a City
of Milwaukee water main which resulted in an excessive amount of water flooding the
area, including her property, and then leaking into her basement.

We are very confused as to why this claim was denied. Please reconsider this claim and
provide to me your response, including the basis of any denial.

As you are aware, there is a short period of time allowed for us to further pursue this with
court action against the City, thus your prompt attention to this matter would be greatly

appreciated.
Sincerely,
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Lisa M. Schultz

Attorney at Law
cc: Verther L. Perry



